
PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing high emphasis pavement markings to warn drivers 

and pedestrians to stay clear of the railroad tracks. 

• Enhancing the railroad crossing advanced signage.  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Various SFRC rail road crossing locations depicted on the 

map will have up to two lanes closed in each direction, 
nightly as needed, Sunday through Thursday between        
10:00 p.m. and  6:00 a.m.  

• Additional information about lane closures will be        
provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT. 
For more information, contact Rebecca Guerrero using the 
information provided below.  

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT FLYER 
South Florida Rail Corridor (SFRC) Safety Improvements Project  
At Various Locations 
Broward and Palm Beach County 
Financial Project ID: 440612-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, has awarded a contract to AKCA, LLC., for rail corridor safety 
improvements at the locations of Hallandale Beach Boulevard, Pembroke Road, Griffin Road, Oakland Park Boulevard, Powerline 
Road, Commercial Boulevard, Hillsboro Boulevard, Yamato Road, Linton Boulevard, Forrest Hill Boulevard, Summit Boulevard, and 
Okeechobee Boulevard in Broward and Palm Beach County.  

Construction Cost: $600,420         Construction Start Date: June 7, 2020          Anticipated Completion: Fall 2020 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please contact Community  
Outreach Specialist, Rebecca Guerrero, to be added to the project distribution list. Public participation is solicited without regard to race,  

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic      

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Christopher Comprosky — FDOT Project Administrator 
Phone: (954) 940-7512 
Email: christopher.comprosky@dot.state.fl.us  
 
Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7605 
Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

For more information on Broward   
Operations construction projects, please visit our 

website:  
www.d4fdot.com 

 

Follow us on Twitter @MyFDOT_SEFL 

mailto:ddiaz@corradino.com

